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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
         
  
 
TO:  All Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Colleen M. Cardillo, Purchasing Agent II – Purchasing  
 
DATE:  July 26, 2024 
 
REF:   IFB #24-110R - TRANSPORATION AND DELIVERY OF DUCTILE IRON UTILITY 

POLES (Re-Bid) 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Intent to Award 
 
 
Based on the results and the thorough review of the proposals submitted in response to the above-
referenced solicitation, the City of Lake Worth Beach has determined that Blackwood Solutions 
LLC is the best value to the City and is being recommended for award of this solicitation. The 
effective date of this posting is July 26, 2024. 
 
 
The City will be advising you of the required documents needed so that contract documents can be 
completed and prepared for the Commission approval.  
 
If you have any additional questions, feel free to contact me via email, at 
ccardillo@lakeworthbeachfl.gov. If you are unable to contact me via email, please call at (561) 586-
1770.   
 
Attachments: Bid Tab 
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